
 

 

December 20, 2024 
 
To, 
The Listing Manager  
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
Company Scrip Code: 523874 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Additional Details Required for Corporate Announcement filed under Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 w.r.t appointment of Company Secretary and Compliance 
Officer w.e.f August 1, 2024. 

We refer to your email dated December 18, 2024, seeking additional details required for 
appointment of Company Secretary and Compliance Officer as per Annexure I of SEBI Circular 
No.  SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123, with reference to reason for delay in informing 
the details of said appointment to the Exchange within prescribed timelines. 
 
We humbly submit that the date was inadvertently inserted as August 01, 2024, instead of 
August 10, 2024, as the Board Meeting was held on August 10, 2024, the date of said 
appointment of Mr. Shrikant Kabra as a Company Secretary and Compliance Officer. 
 
Hence, we would request you to please condone our typo error and kindly take our letter on 
record. 
 
We express our apology for the inconvenience caused. 
 

Thanking you, 

    
Yours Faithfully, 
For East India Drums & Barrels Mfg. Ltd. 
(Formerly known as Precision Containeurs Ltd.) 
   

 

MADHAV VALIA 
Managing Director 

DIN: 03381853 
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